
Important Update: Back-to-School Covid Protocols

Dear LILA community,

With the return from Summer vacation, we ask all parents to please take
precautionary steps against the spread of COVID-19 and other illnesses. If your
child(ren) has recently tested positive for Covid-19, they will need to isolate
for a minimum of 5 days. It is strongly recommended that they retest with
an antigen test on or after Day 5, (i.e. 5 days after the day they took their test,
or from the day their symptoms started, whichever was earlier). If they test
negative, they can return to school the next day.

If not tested, they may end isolation after Day 5 (i.e., between Day 6-10) only if:
● They have not had a fever for at least 24 hours without the use of

fever-reducing medicine AND
● They don’t have any other symptoms or their symptoms are mild and

improving.

Upon return regardless of testing, a highly protective mask must be worn for 10
days since the first symptoms or positive test result.

Please notify the school if your child(ren) experiences any symptoms or has been
in close contact with a Covid-19 infected person in the past 10 days and follow
the close contact guidelines.

In the meantime, LILA will continue to offer sanitation stations and maintain
well-ventilated classrooms. Please click here to read LA County’s steps to help
lower the spread of illness in schools as well as in the home environment. Feel
free to reach out to communciations@lilaschool.com with any questions or
concerns.

Thank you,

LILA Communications
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http://publichealth.lacounty.gov/acd/ncorona2019/covidquarantine/#:~:text=You%20are%20a%20%22close%20contact,period%20while%20they%20were%20infectious*.
http://publichealth.lacounty.gov/acd/ncorona2019/EducationToolkit/
mailto:communciations@lilaschool.com

